Invitation to Visit School CTE Programs

School District Logo or letterhead
Date: Month, Year
Address of Invitee (Legislators, Business Leaders, Community Guests, Chamber of Commerce, etc.)
Dear (Recipient Name),
On behalf of (school), I would like to extend a personal invitation to you and your staff to visit our (CTE program) program at our campus. So much is happening in Career Technical Education, and we believe you would be pleased at the academic and rigorous training the students are receiving. 
Career Technical Education provides students with a relevant skillset that encourages completion, professionalism, and productivity as they continue their education and move into the workforce. 
At the conclusion of their training in Career Technical Education programs, students take technical education skill assessments that certify and document the attainment of industry-validated knowledge and skills. These assessments validate student accomplishments in their respective courses, as well as their competency for entering the workforce in their respective fields.  
The continued success and growth of our CTE programs will foster the next generation of a vibrant, well-educated, and skilled workforce that is crucial for our state and our nation. This workforce will foster the growth of American businesses and industries to sustain our leadership in the international marketplace.
Our students would be honored to have you see the excellent learning opportunities our CTE programs have to offer, as well as the success they have attained while pursuing those programs. We will be contacting your office in the next few weeks to schedule a time that is convenient for your visit.
Sincerely,

Sender Name
Title
